
The Financial Services Commission (Amendment No. 4)
(Jersey) Law 2007 (the “Amendment Law”) comes fully
into force on 24 January 2008.

From this date, all fees payable to the Jersey Financial
Services Commission (the “Commission”) and to the
Registrar of Companies under the other enactments
specified in the Schedule to the Amendment Law will 
no longer be in force.  They will be replaced by fees
published by the Commission in accordance with Article
15(5) of the Financial Services Commission (Jersey) 
Law 1998, as amended (the “Commission Law”).

Pursuant to Article 8 of the Amendment Law, 
the Commission has published fees notices on its
website, www.jerseyfsc.org.

These published fees are the same as those currently
prescribed under the enactments specified in the
Schedule to the Amendment Law.

The fees published under Article 8 of the Amendment
Law will come into force on 24 January 2008, at which
time these fees will be taken to have been published
under Article 15(5) of the Commission Law.

Fees payable to the
Commission and to the
Registrar of Companies

PO Box 267 14-18 Castle Street St Helier Jersey JE4 8TP
T: +44 (0)1534 822000 F: +44 (0)1534 822001

Registry T: +44 (0)1534 822030
E: info@jerseyfsc.org W: www.jerseyfsc.org

http://www.jerseyfsc.org/the_commission/fees_notices/index.asp



